
OPEN EVENING 
Thursday 3 October 2024 

5:00 - 8:00 PM 
 

Starting secondary school in September 2025 and  

interested in looking at a small caring school that has 

achieved excellent results well above the national 

average? Then come along from 5.00 pm to speak 

with our teachers and enjoy looking at the different 

subjects we offer.  We would love to meet your child 

too. This will be an ideal opportunity for you to get 

to know our school a little bit more.  

 

Mrs Dunleavy, Headteacher 

Kindness, self-belief,  

determination 

Our Values - At Mullion School, our values form 

the very essence of our school and community, 

shaping the way we live and learn. 


